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 HOUSING ADVOCATE NETWORK • FAMILY PROMISE • MISSOULA WORKS 

Made Fair 
Missoula Works Ventures will be at Made Fair on June 18th at Caras
Park from 10am-4pm. They will be premiering a whole new line of
bags made from up-cycled materials including The Bitterroot Fanny
Pack, The Hip (Strip) Pack, and the Slant Street Sling, along with the
North Hills Backpack, the Banner Bag, and our Relax-a-Sax Collection.

Inventory for our new featured bags is limited (for now), so make
sure to stop by and pick one up! 



Are You Looking for a Job?
If you or someone you know is looking for a job, Missoula Works has
a number of positions available now with our hiring partners and with
Missoula Works Ventures! 

OFFICE MANAGER 
SEWING TRAINER OR STITCHER - Missoula Works Ventures 
FIELD TECHNICIAN 
FRONT DESK COORDINATOR
WAREHOUSE EMPLOYEE (Forklift certification required) 
CLEANING CREW STAFF POSITION 

If interested, stop by the MIC Office during open office hours Monday
- Friday 10am-Noon (2205 34th St). For questions email
[mailto:daisy@missoulaworks.com%20]Daisy or Emma. 



Housing Advocate Network New
Volunteer Orientation

HAN is hosting a NEW VOLUNTEER ORIENTATION on Tuesday, June
13th, from 4-5:30pm at the Missoula Food Bank and Community
Center. Please attend or invite someone you know who might be
interested in learning more about volunteering for the Housing
Advocate Network. Email zeke@micmt.org with questions! 

Register here

Volunteers Needed for Clark Fork
Market!

Missoula Works Ventures is selling their beautiful handmade wares
every Saturday at the Clark Fork River Market.

If you are able to help on a Saturday please reach out to Naomi!



MIC Program Tours- Join us! 



During the tours, we provide an overview of how programs are
operating in Missoula, share stories and offer opportunities to get
more involved.  

Next Tour: June 21st, 10am-11am

Scan the QR code or sign up HERE! 

Skilled Stitchers Needed!

Host Families Needed for the 
Montana International Choral Festival
Every three years, the Montana
International Choral Festival brings
hundreds of outstanding singers
from all over the world to
Missoula. The next Festival will take
place from July 19 - 22, 2023.
Please consider opening your home
to some of the visiting artists. It is
a wonderful opportunity to meet and engage with folks from different
parts of the world and introduce them to the beauty of Missoula and
Montana.  Many host families develop lifelong relationships with
singers! 



We need at least 60 more families to host the pairs of adult
singers and at least 25 more families to host the international youth
singers. 

If you can host an international singer, sign up through this
website!  https://www.choralfestival.org/host-family-application/

Video testimonials from previous hosts can be
viewed here:

Thank you for your continuous support of MIC and our
programs! Learn more and donate to our programs at
www.micmt.org

MIC's Mission is: "To draw people together across civic, economic,
political and religious divides to affect social change and develop
public leaders. We exist to strengthen community organizations,
generate leaders, and foster meaningful relationships as we act
together for the common good."

 

Every act of your generosity helps us to further our mission. Thank you
for making the world a better place. Love from Family Promise, Housing
Advocate Network, & Missoula Works.

Our Contact Information
Missoula Interfaith Collaborative
2205 34th Street
Missoula, MT 59801
406-207-8228
www.micmt.org


